
PE1435/A 
 

To, 

Public Petitions Committee 

The Scottish Parliament 

 

28 September 2012 

 

Subject: Request to re-visit the initial decision made the Petitions Committee in re  

               Petition PE1435 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I write this letter to this committee, with an intimidating feeling and fear for the 

prospect of my petition relating to the Scottish-Pakistan Youth Council. Whereby the 

Committee showed keen interest into the matter and decided to write to the British Pakistani 

Youth Council in its sitting on 26 June 2012, I have received no reply, as was to be forwarded 

to me by the diligent clerks of the Committee, from the British Pakistani Youth Council. 

 

It is completely unclear and why the addressee would not reply to the matter of the 

petition, which so closely relates to their working. I would request the Committee to please 

re-visit the decision on 26 June 2012 and write to another more appropriate working body 

which has similar interests. A closure of my petition under Rule 15.7 under such 

circumstances without allowing a proper perusal would be pre-mature in my opinion. 

 

I am sure the Hon. members of the Committee would allow due contemplation of the 

petition. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Wajahat Nassar 

 

 


